



Tuesday 3rd March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

We will be holding a school disco on Friday 3rd April. In the past we have found that it's more pleasant for the children if we split the sessions according to year groups so Reception children will have theirs between 4.30 - 5.15 and Key Stage 1 from 5.30 - 6.30.

Parents do not need to stay with the children as the staff have kindly volunteered to supervise but we are looking for a couple of parents to help serve refreshments at each session. We are grateful to Mr Styles, who has kindly volunteered once again to be our DJ.

We appreciate that you have all been very generous over the last few months with a number of our fundraising initiatives so tickets will only be £1.50 and this will include juice and a packet of crisps. Please complete the reply slip below if you would like your child to attend and return it in a sealed envelope to the office by **Friday 27**<sup>th</sup> **March.** Can we kindly ask that you promptly collect your child at the end of the session.

Yours sincerely,		
Mrs L Barbuti Head of School		
School Disco April 2020		
I give permission for my childattend the School Disco on Friday 3rd Apr		class to
I am available to help serve refreshments I agree to collect my child promptly at the	Y/N	епчеюре.
Signed		



Executive Head Teachers: Helen Duffy BA (Hons), QTS, NPQH Victoria Hayles BEd (Hons), NPQH | Head of School: Linda Barbuti BA (QTS), NPQSL

